SELECTBOARD BUDGET WORK SESSION MINUTES

December 30, 2015

This meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 5:00pm at the Town Offices in Dummerston, Vermont.

Members present: Joe Cook, Steve Glabach, Zeke Goodband

Not present: Gurudharm Khalsa, Jerelyn Wilson

The Board continued review of the FY 2017 budget. They decided to increase the Sheriff's contract to 20 hours per month. They also decided to increase the chloride budge by a half load.

There being no other business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:25pm.

Approved
Zeke Goodband, Chair
Gurudharm Khalsa, Clerk

Submitted by: Zeke Goodband, Chair